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November 7, 2014

Dear Community Member:

A Tri-Valley collaborative of businesses, churches, community organizations, and residents will
host the third Thanksgiving Outreach Dinner on Thursday, November 27, 2014. This special
meal will be served to families, seniors, military members and veterans, and others in need in our
own neighborhoods.

The event goal is to provide a complimentary and wholesome traditional Thanksgiving feast of
turkey, potatoes, vegetables, salad, rolls, beverages and dessert in a sit-down dinner format. The
dinner will be served by volunteers between 12:00 and 4:00 p.m. in Moran Hall, located at St.
Raymond Catholic Church on Shannon Avenue in Dublin.

We are currently seeking supporters who can make a generous donation of funds, food or
supplies to make this event possible. Any amount of donation would be greatly appreciated!
Many volunteers are also needed to facilitate the dinner, its preparation, and cleanup and
donations of time are also important.

To make a donation of funds, food, supplies, or your time as a volunteer, please contact Matt
Troiano at matt_troiano2001@yahoo.com or (925) 875-1745.

Thank you for considering this very worthy event which benefits your neighbors in need.

ngerely,

T L

erry Thorne
Mayor

St. Raymond Catholic Church is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization




